
Tallygaroopna 
Football Netball Club

UNDER 18 FOOTBALL  
PLAYERS WANTED

Tallygaroopna Football Netball Club are on 
the look out for people to join our club. 

We participate in the Kyabram District FNL 
against 12 other clubs across the region from 
Tallygaroopna to Avenel, Longwood to 
Stanhope. 

We are looking for boys aged 13-18 to help us 
fill a team in 2018.  

If you might be interested or want to know 
more please feel free to contact Tait Collins 
0417 550 890 

@TallyFNC tallyfnc@hotmail.com


